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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I spent an incredible 5 years as a resident of Nez Perce county. I served the Lewiston community with great pride

as a healthcare provider from 2010-2015. While there, I explored as much of beautiful Idaho as I could, including

paddling the Lochsa, Salmon, Clearwater, Snake, and other smaller rivers. I still miss Idaho and it's beautiful

rivers, and continue to represent Idaho to the best of my abilities as I continue to travel.

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

Anything other than continued protection would simply put those amazing natural areas at risk, and that would do

Idaho an incredible disservice. 

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Corey Hale

Saint Louis, MO 63116

corey_hale@yahoo.com

 


